


2

I support the swath of new regulations and legislation required to try and protect landholders and water. 

However, that work needs to happen before the oil and gas industry is permitted to start fracking in the 

Northern Territory again. 

Yours sincerely, Michele Alberth Kyogle, New South Wales, 2474, Australia 

_________________________ This email was sent by Michele Alberth via Do Gooder, a website that allows 

people to contact you regarding issues they consider important. In accordance with web protocol FC 3834 we 

have set the FROM field of this email to our generic no-reply address at campaigns@good.do, however 

Michele provided an email address which we included in the REPLY-TO field. 

Please reply to Michele Alberth at  

To learn more about Do Gooder visit www.dogooder.co To learn more about web protocol FC 3834 visit: 

www.rfc-base.org/rfc-3834.html 

 




